
The	next	 biennial	 European	AIDS	Conference	will
be	organised	in	Basel	from	November	6-9,	2019.
The	early	 registration	 fee	will	 apply	until	 July	 12,
2019.	 A	 reduced	 fee	 is	 available	 for	 allied
professionals,	students	and	community	members.
Registering	 early	 will	 give	 you	 the	 opportunity	 to
register	 to	 the	pre-educational	 course,	 the	WAVE
workshop,	 and	 the	 meet-the-expert	 sessions,
which	are	free	of	charge	but	organised	on	a	first-
come	first-served	basis.
The	 main	 sessions	 of	 the	 Conference	 will	 be
translated	into	Russian	and	we	hope	that	this	will
give	 the	opportunity	 to	Eastern-Central	European
countries	to	increase	their	participation.
More	information
	
Join	us	on	Twitter,	 like	our	Facebook	 page,
and	stay	tuned!	

17th	European	AIDS	Conference			

The	 H.W.	 &	 J.	 Hector	 Foundation,	 Weinheim,	 is
creating	and	announcing	a	prize	for	European	HIV
research,	 which	 will	 be	 awarded	 for	 the	 best
scientific	achievements	in	the	HIV	research	area	in
2019.
Any	 paper	 on	 a	 HIV-related	 topic	 that	 has	 been
accepted	or	published	 in	a	peer-reviewed	 journal
within	 the	 last	24	months	before	 the	start	of	 the
17th	European	AIDS	Conference	(i.e.	not	later	than
November	1,	2017)	can	be	submitted.
Read	more

European	Hector	Research	Award
in	HIV	2019

With	 a	 membership	 of	 more	 than	 2,000
researchers	and	others	interested	in	HIV	research,
the	Canadian	Association	for	HIV	Research	(CAHR)
is	the	leading	organization	of	HIV/AIDS	researchers
in	Canada.	As	an	integral	element	of	its	mandate,
CAHR	 works	 to	 promote	 education	 and	 the
development	of	researchers”	and	“engage	diverse
stakeholders	 in	ongoing	dialogue	and	knowledge
exchange.”
As	 part	 of	 this	 effort,	 and	 with	 the	 generous
support	 of	 ViiV	 Healthcare,	 CAHR	 will	 be	 offering
travel	 awards	 for	 Canadian	 health	 care
professionals	(HCPs)	–	working	in	the	realm	of	HIV
–	 to	 attend	 the	 17th	 European	 AIDS
Conference.
Read	more

CAHR	HCP	Travel	Awards
Competition

Clinical	cases	on	drug-drug
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https://eacs-conference2019.com/
https://twitter.com/eacsociety?lang=en
https://www.facebook.com/European-AIDS-Conference-EACS-347986739142813/
https://eacs-conference2019.com/index.php?article_id=177
https://www.cahr-acrv.ca/awards/hcp-travel-awards-competition/


Use	 of	 multiple	 drugs	 in	 addition	 to	 antiretroviral
treatment	 (polypharmacy)	 is	 getting	 increasingly
common	 in	 people	 living	with	HIV	 (PLWH).	 This	 is
partly	due	to	aging	and	co-morbidities,	but	also	to
the	use	of	other	substances	that	may	be	included
in	 alternative	 treatments,	 supplements,	 steroids,
recreational	drugs,	etc.	Read	more.

interactions	in	people	living	with
HIV

The	 second	 Spring	 European	 Testing	 Week,	 in
collaboration	 with	 the	 European	 Liver	 Patients'
Association	and	the	Integrate	Joint	Action,	will	take
place	on	May	17-24,	2019.
Spring	European	Testing	Week	(ETW)	provides	the
unique	 opportunity	 for	 organisations	 –	 in
community,	 health	 care	 and	 policy	 institutions	 to
unite	across	Europe	to	increase	testing	efforts	and
create	more	awareness	on	the	benefits	of	earlier
testing	for	hepatitis	and	HIV.
Read	more

Spring	European	Testing	Week

The	 17th	 Congress	 of	 the	 European	 Society	 for
Developmental	 Perinatal	 and	 Paediatric
Pharmacology	will	be	held	in	Basel,	Switzerland,	on
May	28-30,	2019.
More	information

European	Society	for
Developmental	Perinatal	and
Paediatric	Pharmacology

The	 Institute	 for	 Global	 Health	 are	 thrilled	 to
advertise	 their	 annual	 Research	Methods	 Course
which	is	run	primarily	by	members	of	the	Centre	for
Clinical	 Research	 in	 Infection	 and	 Sexual	 Health,
and	the	Centre	for	Population	Research	in	Sexual
Health	 and	 HIV,	 and	 is	 taught	 by	 leading
researchers	from	University	College	London.
More	information

Research	Methods	Course
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